

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 9248 4545

e-mail: <u>adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk</u> website: <u>www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk</u>

Our ref: SCPN Yr R Leigh Park Library Visit

8th January 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have arranged to take the children in Year R to Leigh Park Library on Friday 7th March 2025 during school time, to celebrate **World Book Day** by listening and engaging with stories.

Children will be walking to the library at 9:00am and arriving back in school in time for their lunch.

Children should dress according to the weather conditions, wear their school uniform and appropriate footwear.

Yours sincerely,

PP. KRUM.

Year R Class Teachers









